ICT SERVICES FOR SCHOOLS PROJECT
Invitation to Schools Workshops


Introduction
We are holding a series of half-day workshops in November to hear your views regarding ICT requirements for Norfolk’s schools. The workshops have been designed for:
· Head Teachers

· School staff involved in leadership and management of ICT

· Teaching and non-teaching staff


The workshops will be held on the following dates:
· 17 November at West Norfolk Professional Development Centre, Kilhams Way, Kings Lynn, PE30 2HU
18 November at Professional Development Centre, Woodside Road, Norwich, NR7 9QL

· 19 November at South Green Park Enterprise Centre, Mattishall, Dereham, NR20 3JY

A buffet lunch will be provided from 1.00pm and the workshops will start at 2.00pm and finish at 4.00pm. To book a place on a workshop please e-mail ICT Business Support with the date you wish to attend.
Purpose of workshops
We want to establish world class ICT for Norfolk learners and we need fit for purpose and secure ICT services to support and enable the highest possible learning outcomes.
Building on the vision set out in the Norfolk E_Learning Strategy, we want to work with you to produce a set of ICT requirements that meets the needs of Norfolk’s schools. 

We need your help to get this right.  We need to ensure the new service meets school needs and reflects the differing needs of pupils and students, teaching and non-teaching staff, parents and governors.

We are using a questionnaire to start the requirements gathering exercise – this will be issued to schools next week. 
The workshops will offer an opportunity to discuss the requirements specific to Norfolk schools, identify the priorities and hear your views on the cost of the new service. If you would like further information about the workshops please contact Sebastian Gasse
For further information on The ICT Services for Schools Project please refer to MI Sheet 206/10
We look forward to seeing you at the workshops.
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